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Comments: I do not support the expansion of Targhee beyond its current boundaries. I do not support the

expansion of South Bowl or Mono Trees. I am in favor of a hybrid approach between alternative 1 (no action) and

alternative 3 (proposed upgrades within current area). I do not believe Mono Trees should be developed at lower

elevation due to climate change, it would need constant snow blowing which has an additional impact on the

environment. One of the best assets of Grand Targhee is the starting elevation, which allows it to get snow

earlier and need less snow making. Mono Trees and South Bowl should be preserved for non lift access users

for all seasons. 

 

If Targhee is allowed to do their current development plans they should be done in a sustainable manner with

limited impact on the environment and natural world around. Targhee is already accessible between all existing

lifts, there is no need to create 4 additional lifts. 

 

I hope you will consider limiting the expansion of Traghee to fall within the environmental means to support it.

Thinking of things like waste water processing, wildlife, parking, shuttles, base of mountain barking, 


